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 Good evening everyone   

MENTALLY HEALTHY SCHOOLS 

This March, Mentally Healthy Schools is building upon its current digital library of resources to add over 100 additional 

resources for secondary school pupils alongside their existing resources for primary school pupils. 

These free resources will support teachers to help children, young people and their families get the support they need, 

when they need it.  

To find out more about the free evidence-based mental health resources for students aged 11 to 19, sign up to the 

mentally healthy schools newsletter.  

THE NATIONAL TUTORING PROGRAMME (NTP) WEBINARS  
 
The National Tutoring Programme (NTP) is a key part of the Government’s Covid-19 catch-up response for schools and 
is available for schools to access within both the academic 2020/21 and continuing into 2021/22.  
 
The programme has had a successful start, supporting schools, teachers and pupils in some North Yorkshire schools by 
making high-quality tutoring available to them to help disadvantaged pupils, through two pillars: Tuition Partners, and 
Academic Mentors.  
 
If you have not yet signed up to this programme or would like to know more, across the country from 2 – 4 March there 
are a series of 4pm webinars taking place aimed at different regions. The North Yorkshire session is at 4pm on Thursday 
4 March, you can book online here. You can also see a recording of the national webinar held on Wednesday 10 
February here or access the presentation slides here. 
 
The NTP is a fantastic opportunity for schools to provide additional subsidised routes for positively impacting on the 
outcomes of vulnerable and underperforming pupils. 
 
NYCC School Improvement are currently compiling a register of schools using, or interested in using the service. Our 
intention is to facilitate the opportunity for schools to engage in information sharing and best practice regarding NTP.  If 
you have already signed up to the NTP or are interested in pursuing this further, please complete this brief online form 
and we will be in touch. 

https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/login-register/?utm_source=partners&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=teaser%202&utm_content=secondary
https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/login-register/?utm_source=partners&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=teaser%202&utm_content=secondary
https://nationaltutoring.org.uk/ntp-tuition-partners/for-schools
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__AzhL18DTJ27cO649Ydjww
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/play/4soG1Yh0XxrJSLWG0QmQwrh6RO3jTMPrVBSRhPDtOkJLG5axuUpCANgbjUpc9iF7i889ijf0xfWnXAGH.cs2hGnCzQsJPSzJu?startTime=1612972801000
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EkipnyUpLkfncoHF21bgfLxfpNdwhJkF/view
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=jAWFqyMWY0-Y6RncVeqM8JLx-AmClEdHkMDLQsPpI9lUN0xaUEVQVTNaOVNQMEtSM0tSMTFBTUFKMS4u
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LAUNCH OF NEW ONLINE TRAINING COURSE: PFA FOR SUPPORTING CHILDREN & YOUNG PEOPLE IN EMERGENCY & 
CRISIS SITUATIONS 
 
We would like to share with you the announcement that Public Health England is releasing a newly developed online 
training course on Psychological First Aid (PFA) for supporting children and young people in emergency and crisis 
situations.  
 
The online course offers training for staff and volunteers on how to provide practical and emotional support to children 
and young people affected by emergencies or crisis situations.  As you will be aware, children and young people can be 
very resilient, but crises such as COVID-19 can severely impact their mental health. Getting the right support early on 
can help prevent problems occurring or worsening. 
 
By releasing this course, we hope to build on the successes of the adult PFA Covid-19 course released last year which 
has attracted over 100,000 sign-ups. This version is written specifically for those who work with, or come into contact 
with children and young people. We are very grateful for the input and advice of a range of experts, government and 
charitable organisations who have helped develop the course, including: NHS England, the Anna Freud Centre, the 
Department for Education and emergency response experts such as Dr Lynne Jones OBE and the British Red Cross.  
 
The course is available for all frontline workers such as teachers, health and social care workers, charity and community 
volunteers and anyone who cares for or is regularly in contact with children and young people aged up to 25, including 

WEBINAR ON THE RAPID TESTING PROGRAMME AND THE MOVE TO TESTING AT HOME 

The DfE are hosting a webinar on Friday 5 March from 12pm to 1:45pm to provide secondary schools and 

colleges with an update on the rapid testing programme and the move to testing at home. Students and 

pupils will still need to do 3 tests on-site (ATS), each 3 to 5 days apart, before moving to home-testing.  

Click on the link to join. 

Rapid testing webinar – Friday 5 March, 12:00pm to 1:45pm 

If you are unable to join the webinar, it will be recorded and made available to watch shortly after. 

INFORMATION FROM OFSTED ON REMOTE EDUCATION FOR CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE WITH SPECIAL 

EDUCATIONAL NEEDS & DISABILITIES (SEND) 

Ofsted has published new information on how remote education is working for children and young people 

with SEND. Their findings are taken from the autumn and spring term interim visits. 

Ofsted’s video about remote education and what is working for children and young people with SEND is now 

available to watch. 

You can also download their slides on remote education for children and young people with SEND: a 

discussion pack for leaders and practitioners. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.futurelearn.com%2Fcourses%2Fpsychological-first-aid-for-children-and-young-people%2F&data=04%7C01%7CGemma.Mann%40phe.gov.uk%7Cc11f4ac683ae4b8bf28508d8d733d2bc%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C637495964868191796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=8zx7QDMRCS3HvgIw%2F26NI0EYLzTdyPy3Yp0fNIppzdM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.futurelearn.com%2Fcourses%2Fpsychological-first-aid-for-children-and-young-people%2F&data=04%7C01%7CGemma.Mann%40phe.gov.uk%7Cc11f4ac683ae4b8bf28508d8d733d2bc%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C637495964868191796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=8zx7QDMRCS3HvgIw%2F26NI0EYLzTdyPy3Yp0fNIppzdM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.futurelearn.com%2Fadmin%2Fcourses%2Fpsychological-first-aid-covid-19%2F1&data=04%7C01%7CGemma.Mann%40phe.gov.uk%7Cc11f4ac683ae4b8bf28508d8d733d2bc%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C637495964868201752%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2FG6WxtMpFLsRP3M2hRTwFgr8PXURD%2BVJEVU8kqLdGBw%3D&reserved=0
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fteams.microsoft.com%2fl%2fmeetup%2djoin%2f19%253ameeting%5fNjdjODY3ODctYzM1Zi00NDUyLThkNzEtNjdlMjYwYTY3ZjIz%2540thread.v2%2f0%3fcontext%3d%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522fad277c9%2dc60a%2d4da1%2db5f3%2db3b8b34a82f9%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252238b446be%2dc986%2d4646%2d8170%2d42d95f0e04ee%2522%252c%2522IsBroadcastMeeting%2522%253atrue%257d%26btype%3da%26role%3da&umid=7AF20FB2-BC92-8F05-A30E-FD9384B875EA&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-afe15fa1c97188960515573b88923a6a703fa1d9
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.gov.uk%2fgovernment%2fpublications%2fremote%2deducation%2dand%2dsend%2fhow%2dremote%2deducation%2dis%2dworking%2dfor%2dchildren%2dand%2dyoung%2dpeople%2dwith%2dsend%3futm%5fsource%3d2%2520March%25202021%2520C19%26utm%5fmedium%3dDaily%2520Email%2520C19%26utm%5fcampaign%3dDfE%2520C19&umid=7AF20FB2-BC92-8F05-A30E-FD9384B875EA&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-13de3285ea05fd95e21504cb95c8023ffbcfeab9
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.gov.uk%2fgovernment%2fpublications%2fremote%2deducation%2dand%2dsend%2fhow%2dremote%2deducation%2dis%2dworking%2dfor%2dchildren%2dand%2dyoung%2dpeople%2dwith%2dsend%3futm%5fsource%3d2%2520March%25202021%2520C19%26utm%5fmedium%3dDaily%2520Email%2520C19%26utm%5fcampaign%3dDfE%2520C19&umid=7AF20FB2-BC92-8F05-A30E-FD9384B875EA&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-13de3285ea05fd95e21504cb95c8023ffbcfeab9
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.gov.uk%2fgovernment%2fcollections%2fofsted%2dcovid%2d19%2dseries%3futm%5fsource%3d2%2520March%25202021%2520C19%26utm%5fmedium%3dDaily%2520Email%2520C19%26utm%5fcampaign%3dDfE%2520C19&umid=7AF20FB2-BC92-8F05-A30E-FD9384B875EA&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-1094dbc1723886184151eae526ced12b436d242d
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.youtube.com%2fwatch%3fv%3dkixfTuF4LEM&umid=7AF20FB2-BC92-8F05-A30E-FD9384B875EA&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-b3b6c627d546b32d1ee4c7b4481dc5d0ea97f2bc
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwebdefence.global.blackspider.com%2furlwrap%2f%3fq%3dAXicBcFLCsIwEADQEcG1Ww%2dRpB8FceXGneAZhmTahKYzJUkbeiEv4sV873CE9QzwuwCkuDdXp3Pa9IwhWuGSJGorM7Rd93r3FZumv7c3wIhsMfuQ6FlxoiFQdHqUTa8T%2dFKW%5fDCm1qpzDI6yx0SaqZjPkAs5pppNolkKKXKrxRKE1SBJWR%2diS8QK2aldVh7VQrJEUjUUrzKxA4DvCeAPn04%2dUQ%26Z&umid=7AF20FB2-BC92-8F05-A30E-FD9384B875EA&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-e9f66bcf8fd7a38f33ba082f7530e5599afd2d9b
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwebdefence.global.blackspider.com%2furlwrap%2f%3fq%3dAXicBcFLCsIwEADQEcG1Ww%2dRpB8FceXGneAZhmTahKYzJUkbeiEv4sV873CE9QzwuwCkuDdXp3Pa9IwhWuGSJGorM7Rd93r3FZumv7c3wIhsMfuQ6FlxoiFQdHqUTa8T%2dFKW%5fDCm1qpzDI6yx0SaqZjPkAs5pppNolkKKXKrxRKE1SBJWR%2diS8QK2aldVh7VQrJEUjUUrzKxA4DvCeAPn04%2dUQ%26Z&umid=7AF20FB2-BC92-8F05-A30E-FD9384B875EA&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-e9f66bcf8fd7a38f33ba082f7530e5599afd2d9b
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parents and caregivers. It is free, takes about three hours to complete (split into three sessions that the learner can 
complete at their own pace) and no previous qualifications are required. 
 
On completion, participants will have an understanding of what Psychological First Aid is, be able to identify who would 
benefit from support and how best to give help across the different age groups and also for those who might need extra 
support because of different needs. 
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